A thank you from Eunice Cawley - On behalf of the 'Table Top' team, would like to say a big thank you to all the regular supporters, without whom we wouldn't be able to raise as much as we do through their generous donations. We are fortunate that all proceeds go towards the upkeep of the community pavilion.

The 'Table Top' team will be recharging their batteries after the Table Top Christmas party on Friday 12th December, The Table Tops will then restart every Friday, 10am – 3pm from Friday 9th January 2015.

A warm welcome to all please come and have a look to see what bargains you may be find, or for a social cuppa! We'd love to see you there.

Snowdonia Art Club

Interested in art? Would like to be doing more of it? Sharing your skills, whilst learning tips from others? Why not join the Snowdonia Art Club. They meet every Saturday 10am – 4pm in the Community Pavilion, enjoy art in relaxed and friendly environment. For more information please contact Ann Fellows on 01690 750488



This Christmas, why not treat yourself to a three course special Christmas meal at **Elen's Castle**, or a Christmas party, followed by a disco at **Y Gwydyr**, take advantage of the local festivity and **support your local businesses**.